
 

                                                                           

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

    PRECIOUS BLOOD CATHOLIC CHURCH     

       3306 FENMORE STREET,OWENSBORO, KY 42301 

WEBSITE: PRECIOUS – BLOOD.NET 

PHONE:270-684-6888  /  LIKE US ON FACEBOOK                    

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME—JANUARY 19, 2025                        

 

This Sunday, we encounter something wondrous. Just when we need it, 
we get a miracle, the first recorded miracle of Jesus as he began his 

public ministry.  



   MASS  INTENTIONS: JAN. 21– JAN. 26 
 

Tues.    7:00am       Eugene Sullivan                                    
Wed     6:00pm       Rethal Lowe 
Thurs   7:00am        Danny May 
Fri        12 :00pm    Judy Sullivan  
Sat        5:00p.m     David Sapp   
Sun       8:00a.m     Clay Davis                                     
 10:30a.m  OUR PARISH FAMILY 

               STEWARDSHIP PRAYER Oh Lord, giver of 
life and source of our freedom, we are reminded that 
Yours is “the earth in its fullness; the world and those 
who dwell in it.” We know that it is from your hand 
that we have received all we have and are and will be. 
Gracious and loving God, we understand that you call 
us to be the stewards of Your abundance, the caretakers 
of all you have entrusted to us. Help us always to use 
your gifts wisely and teach us to share them generously. 
May our faithful stewardship bear witness to the love of 
Christ in our lives. We pray this with grateful hearts in 
Jesus’ name. Amen                                                    

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Lauren Bertke, Glen Bickwermert, 
Marvin Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, 
Shirley Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, 
Joseph Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, 
Darrell Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa Cruz, 
Tonie Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill Elder, 
Tim & Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gentry, 
Terri Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hen-
don,Tonya Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana 
Hentz, Marie Hester,  Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and Kenny Kelly’s 
daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, Janet Lawrence, 
Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna Mason, Carolyn 
McDaniel, Mamie McDaniel’s great niece, Ray McDaniel, 
Barbara Magan, Jordan McIntosh, Charlene Meadows, 
Mary Miller’s son Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  Anna Carol 
Murphy & her daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s John Patton, 
brother, Mary Murphy, Karen Osborne’s mother, Janie 
Payne, Mary Edna Payne, Phil Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony 
Powers, Shirley Ralph, Frank Riney, Michael Roach, Doris 
Schrecker, Tommy Schwartz, Mike Sims, Bob Slack, Ed 
Sullivan’s brother, Lillian Taylor, Eugene and June Thomp-
sons daughter Debra Peach, Steve Tuttle, Dorothy Wester-
field, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy Wathen and her daughter, 
and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time visitor or 
a returning parishioner, we are glad 
you are here! Welcome Packets with 
registration forms are available at 
both entrances. For more information 
about Precious Blood, please contact 

the office 270.684.6888. We would love to hear from 
you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm   
SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

ASSISTED LIVING: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Ter-
ra: Clara Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: 
Doug Howard, Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: 

Tommy Schwartz    Cedarhurst: Pat Fogle 



 CHURCH CLEANERS FOR  JANUARY 
1/20 Michael/Judy McGuinn  
1/27 Kathy Hayden / Nancy Boyle  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Safe Environment The safety of our children is the responsibility of every 
Christian. Anyone aware of the abuse of a person under the age of eighteen is 
required by law to report this to the proper state authorities contact the Com-

monwealth Attorney’s 270-685-8429; local law enforcement at 270 -687-8888 
OPD or Daviess County Sherriff’s Dept at 270-685-8444; or the Kentucky Child 

Abuse Hotline (toll-free: 1-877-597- 2331). To report abuse to the diocese, 
current or past, by anyone acting in the name of the Church (paid or vol-

unteer), call Scott Ingram Assistance Coordinator 270-852-8380.  

 

LOOKING AHEAD FOR THE  
MONTH OF JANUARY  

 
 

• Sunday, January 19 - New Year - 
New Youth Ministry Kick Off – Sun-
day, Jan19, 4pm-6pm for Youth and 
Parents starts with a meal prepared by 
our Men’s Group 

 
• Tuesday, January 21 - Youth 
Core Team Meeting – 6pm  
 
• Thursday, January 23 – West 
Deanery Meeting – 12pm -1:30pm  

 
• Tuesday January 28 – Parish 
Pastoral Council – Tuesday, Jan 28 – 
6pm with Fellowship at 5:45pm  

PRAYER INTENTIONS 
THAT WE GATHERED 
FROM DECEMBER 8, 
AND OUR NEIGHBOR-
HOOD VISITING – Back on 
December 8, we processed 
with Jesus through our Parish 

neighborhood, and then we went door-to-
door and visited our neighbors. In our visits 
we asked “How can we pray for you at Pre-
cious Blood Parish?” Each weekend in this 
new year we are going to name those prayer 
intentions and invite all to pray for them and 
our neighbors. Prayer truly changes things.  
 
• For a neighbor who has cancer.  
• For the development of a culture of faith. 
• For those who are suffering with Covid.  
• For a family on Fargo St with health 

problems and concerns with their family. 
• For a neighbor who is wanting to return 

to the Church.    
• For a family that wants to grow stronger 

in unity and faith. 
• For unity among all people.    



 

                                           
                                                                              

                                                                            

                     MANY THANKS – We extend a big thank 
you to those who helped to take down and put 
away all the Christmas decorations in our 
church this past Monday, January 13. We are 
again thankful to all those who came out on 
December 23 to set it all up and make our 
Church look so beautiful for this Holy Season 
of Christmas. It always amazes me on how 
long it takes to put it up, but how quickly it 
comes down. Now, it will take us a little time 
to adjust our sights again to the bareness of 
our church. Regardless, though, we have a 
warm and inviting space to worship in.  
Fr. Carl McCarthy      

MEN’S SATURDAY MORNING PRAY-
ER BREAKFAST – Last Saturday morning a 
small group of men gathered at 7:30am for break-
fast in our parish hall. After breakfast they began 
a new prayer series called “Into the Breach” that 
was put together by the Knights of Columbus as a 
way to assist men in forming an intentional prayer 
life focused on Christ and the Church. Following 
the 12-minute video, an in-depth discussion and 
prayer time followed. The prayer breakfast is held 
on the 2nd Saturday of each month from 7:30-
9am, and all the men of the parish are welcome. 
Due to the Men’s Conference that is happening 
on Saturday, February 8, 2025, (All the men of 
the parish are invited to this Diocese event) the 
next Prayer Breakfast will be on Saturday, March 
14.   The next prayer breakfast is Saturday, March 
8, 2025 We also invite those who are not parish 
members to attend.  For more information, talk to 
Charlie Johnson at 270-903-3203.   

NEW YEAR’S EVE BUNCO FUN – As the world 
brought in the New Year of 2025, our parish 
gathered--not to watch the ball drop-- but to 
play Bunco. About 30 parishioners and friends 
joined in the evening of fun, food, and a lot of 
laughter. Here are the winners of this year’s 
grand Bunco bash. As you can see by the big 
smiles, a good time was shared by all. 



Monday, Jan. 20th      

Office Closed      ML King                                                                   
SVDP -  9-11am                                                  
No Mass                                                                 

Tuesday, Jan.21st                                                                                                                            
7am Mass                                                                    
9:00am Communion to the homebound                                                   
10am Staff Meeting  
                                                                                                   
Wednesday, Jan. 22nd                                                                                                                                                             
Extended Adoration 9:00am-9:00pm    
5pm Confessions                                   
6pm Mass                                                           
6:45pm Religious Ed                                          
6:45pm Choir Practice 

Thursday, Jan. 23rd                                    
7am-Mass            
                                                                                                  
Friday, Jan. 24th 
12pm-Mass  
Saturday,  Jan. 25th                                                                                     
5pm-Mass with Confessions at 4pm                         
Sunday Jan. 26th  
8:00am & 10:30am-Mass                                                         

ANNIVERSARIES 
  

 1/26 Mike & Susan Johnson (51) 

  PASTORAL TEAM           
PASTOR: Fr. Carl McCarthy                     

carl.mccarthy@precious-blood.net 

DEACON: Mr. Jay VanHoosier 
Director of OCIA 

jay.vanhoosier@precious-blood.net                                                                                 
DEACON: Mr. Ken Bennett                   

ken.bennett@precious-blood.net                                  
Discipleship & Outreach 

WORSHIP & MUSIC: Ray Jones 
ray.jones@precious-blood.net 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: Helen Bennett 
Religious Ed Coordinator 

helen.bennett@precious-blood.net 

ADMINISTRATION: Michelle Clancy 
michelle.clancy@precious-blood.net 

MAINTENANCE: Ed Sullivan                      
ed.sullivan@precious-blood.net 

PHONE: 270-684-6888 

WEBSITE: precious-blood.net 

FACEBOOK: Precious Blood Catholic Church 

 

BIRTHDAYS: 

1/20 Kristen Powers, Lydea Wimsatt 

1/22 Nancy Boyle, Jeannie Howard, Allison 
Johnson, Mary Kittenger 

1/23 Isaiah Cruz, Victor Howard, Vickie Pen-
nington 

1/24 Linda Jackson, Danny May 

1/26 Nelda Bickwermert, Theresa Skaggs 


